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From: Claudette Eldridge 
Sent: 11 July 2023 07:53
To: Richmond Local Plan
Subject: Buildings by Teddington bridge

 
 

 
How disgraceful of you to even consider this obscene plan. 
I bet none of you live there. 
I grew up and lived for 60 years in Teddington. 
You should be ashamed. 
 
Mrs ClaudeƩe Eldridge Sent from my iPad 
 


